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Sent: 01 March 2016 19:16 
To: i nfo@ed in burg htra mi nq u i ry. org 
Subject: A useful article? 
Attachments: The Culture that Made the Trams Fiasco Possible.doc; 

PRWhistleblowingHotlineASuccess280216.docx 

Dear Trams Enquiry, 

I would like to submit the attached as evidence of what has been going wrong at Edinburgh Council. 

You will be pleased to know that the problem has been fixed- the Council eventually agreed to a whistleblowers 

hotline- which has proven to be a great success. 

See attached press release. 

There can NEVER be another tarns disaster, because now systems are in place to protect staff (such as 

a Council Transport Engineer who saw the whole thing was a disaster back in 2003, tried to raise his 

concerns, but was bullied out of his job). Ask about it. 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Gregson 
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